
RECOMMENDATION LETTER 
 
Ref: Hayk Davtyan                                   20.04.2006 
 
 
 
Dear Dr.  Lida Langlois, 
 

I have known Hayk Davtyan since his employment in the 
Armenian Bone Marrow Donor registry Charitable Trust since July 
2001. I am glad to use this opportunity to write a recommendation 
letter for him.   

 
Hayk is a highly intelligent, perceptive young man. He was 

performing the DNA typing of our donors and leukemic patients in HLA 
laboratory applying her theoretical background in genetics. He has had 
training session in 2002 at Foundation Laboratories, Glendora, USA. 
During that training she was working with different PCR based 
techniques.  
 

Always, in his work, Hayk is consistent, dedicated and 
passionate, enthusiastic, cheerful, and a pleasure to work with. He has 
incredible creative energies and a refreshing idealism tempered only 
enough to accomplish what needs to be done. His accountability 
ensures high efficiency of his work. If necessary, he can work on 
holiday and he is the first person to come to the lab in the morning 
and is the last one to leave in the evening.  Hayk works well 
independently, but he is also a great team player. He is friendly, 
outgoing and willing to take on any task at hand.  

 
I highly recommend him for any position of work, leadership, 

education, or any other capacity in which he can spread his excitement 
and share his talents with others.  

 
Thank you once again for the opportunity to recommend such a 

special and impressive young man.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Armenouhi Hyussyan 
Laboratory Supervisor of ABMDR 
 


